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AAU family promotes communication in the annual Ramadan Iftar

The Al Ain University family at both the Al Ain and Abu Dhabi campuses recently enjoyed a
lively Annual Iftar Banquet, organized by the university to foster stronger bonds of
communication, cooperation, love, and tolerance. The event was attended by distinguished
guests, including Dr. Noor El Deen Atatreh, Vice Chairman of the Board of Trustees, and Prof.
Ghaleb El Refae, the President of AAU.

During the event, Dr. Atatreh emphasized the significance of such gatherings during Ramadan,
which underscore the university's commitment to promoting social relations and cultivating a
familial atmosphere among its employees. Meanwhile, Prof. El Refae highlighted how
organizing social events helps to strengthen communication and familiarity among colleagues,
encourages hard work, and enhances overall camaraderie.

Following the Iftar meal, the event was filled with a festive atmosphere as employees
participated in a range of cultural and entertaining competitions with great enthusiasm. Al Ain
University is dedicated to continually organizing such events in order to foster greater



cooperation, love, brotherhood, and communication among its employees, which in turn can
positively impact their performance.
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